
 
From: FlutrbyNY@aol.com [mailto:FlutrbyNY@aol.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, February 13, 2013 8:21 AM 
Subject: Wind Turbines 

February 12, 2013 
 
Dear State Legislator,  
  
We would like to inform you that we are opposed to the Wild Meadows Industrial Wind Turbine 
project proposed for the Newfound Lake region. We are also opposed to allowing Industrial 
Wind Turbine projects anywhere in the State of New Hampshire. 
  
We own property on Newfound Lake. Newfound Lake is one of the most pristine lakes in the 
world. The turbines would be in the Newfound Water Shed area. This could have a negative 
impact on the lake. No studies have been done to make sure the lake will be protected.  
  
We are opposed to Industrial Wind Turbines anywhere in the State of New Hampshire and 
strongly urge you consider approving HB580- establishing moratoriums on wind turbine 
plants and electric transmission line projects - 02/19/2013 at 01:00 PM Representatives Hall 
and HB484 - requiring public approval prior to issuance of certain site evaluation 
certificates - 02/19/2013 at 02:30 PM Representatives Hall during the NH State Legislative 
Bills Hearing on February 19, 2013. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
  
Thomas and Marie Miller 
27 Siesta Lane 
Laconia, NH 03246 
 


